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Minutes of the 4th Meeting of the UEMS Angiology/Vascular Medicine Division -Board- 
in Concorezzo (MB – Italy), 13

th
-14

th
  Nov 2010 

 

 

 
The meeting was attended by:  
 

President: Prof. Mariella Catalano 
  
E.Ambrozy (Slovak Angiological Society) 
P.Carpentier (Collège des Enseignants de Médecine Vasculaire and Collège Français de Pathologie          
Vasculaire) 
E.Diamantopoulos (Hellenic Society of Internal Medicine) represented by G. Marakomichelakis 
Z.Pecsvarady (Hungarian Society of Angiology & Vascular Medicine 
D.Olinic (Romanian Society of Angiology & Vascular Surgery) 
M.Kozak (Slovenian Vascular Society),  
 
 

The following sent their apologies: 
 

S.Agewall (Swedish Society of Hypertension, Stroke & Vascular Medicine) 
M.Brodmann (Austrian Society of Angiology) 
A.Carlizza (Italian Society of Vascular Pathologies – SIAPAV) 
E.Diamantopoulos (Hellenic Society of Internal Medicine) 
A.Gallino (Swiss Society of Angiology) 
S. Nikol (German Society of Angiology- DGA) 
J.C.Wautrecht (Belgian Working Group on Angiology/Vascular Medicine) 
P.Poredos (Slovenian Vascular Society) 
K.Roztocil (Czech Society of Vascular Medicine) 
 

 

1 - Policy Statement 
 

The Policy Statement document was widely discussed and finally approved. The approved version (even 

though still a draft) will be sent to the Members via email for any possible minor adjustments. 

 

 

2 - Chapter 6 
 

Prof. Catalano presented the work carried out, along with revisions and integrations of the different chapters. 

The approved version (even though still a draft) will be sent to the Members via email for any possible minor 

adjustments.  

 

The final versions of both documents will also be sent to the Presidents of the Scientific Societies  

 

 

3 - UEMS’ Division of Angiology/Vascular Medicine 
 

The UEMS’ Division of Angiology/Vascular Medicine will put forward names for candidates of CESMA. 

 

 

4 - Next Board meeting 
 

Since the dates for the European Angiology Days 2011 have not been decided yet (to be held at the end of 

November or at the beginning of December 2011), convocation of  the next Board meeting will follow via 

email. 

 


